
 

 

ATT: The Speaker of Parliament, Honourable T Modise 

120 Plein Street  

Cape Town  

 

16 September 2020 

 

Dear Honourable Speaker 

 

RE: OUTSTANDING RESPONSE FROM YOUR OFFICE 

 

Your letter dated 11 February 2020 has reference. 

 

In your letter you made an undertaking that our motion of no confidence will be processed after you 

have consulted the Chief Whip of the majority party and the Leader of Government business in 

Parliament, honourable DD Mabuza. 

 

The ATM appreciates that the whole world was engulfed with the outbreak of Corona virus hence 

we have been patient with you since February this year. 

 

It has now become apparent that Covid-19 precautions is our new normal and thus waiting for Covid-

19 to be fully eradicated is irrational. 

 

In the meantime, President Ramaphosa has been on course in his failure to provide leadership to 

the country as evidenced by the rampant corruption in the procurement of PPE's, the abuse of 

SANDF aircraft, the sealing of CR17 campaign bank statements to mention but a few examples. 

 

It is against this background that it has become untenable not to have the motion of no confidence 

in him debated in Parliament. 

 

This letter is to request you in terms of the rules of the National Assembly to place our motion on the 

order paper before the end of this parliamentary session. 

 

Your failure to accede to our request will leave us no option but to consider other legal means to 

compel you to implement the rules of Parliament. 

 

Looking forward to your urgent response.  

 

 

 

Hon. Vuyo Zungula (MP) 

ATM President  


